From: John Malet-Bates
Sent: 09 December 2018 21:20
To: Fieldsend, Sofi
Subject: 2018/4749/P: 14 Prince Arthur Road

Dear Sofie,

HCAAC wishes to have perhaps minor amendments to this proposal, concerning two window
openings.

Proposed rear elevation.

The widened rhs opening to the terrace should be retained as existing and any new doors to
match those in the adjacent double doors.

Proposed side elevation.

The proposed new opening on the adjacent flank wall should also be narrowed to provide a
wider margin for structure at the external wall corner. The need for this new window adjacent
to the rear French doors is debatable, but it can certainly stand narrowing.

Regards,

John

John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC,
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